
PROCUREMENT OF LEASE FOR THE TEMPORARY HOUSING FACILITIES 
OF THE PHILIPPINE NAVY SENIOR OFFICERS  

(Approved Budget for the Contract - Php1,950,893.64 per year) 

BID BULLETIN NO. 001 

This Bid Bulletin extends the deadline of the submission of Technical and Financial 
Proposals for the Procurement of Lease for the Temporary Housing Facilities of the 
Philippine Navy until 28 January 2022 at 10:00 a.m. to provide ample time for the 
prospective bidders to submit their bids/proposals. 

Any clarifications or concerns kindly send communication to Ms. Jeanette H. Cruz at email 
address jhcruz@bcda.gov.ph or call telephone number 0915-8770907. 

Issued on 26th January 2022. 

By: 

ARISTOTLE E. GUERRERO 
Officer-In-Charge, PPMD 

CB2022-0187


